
 
 

 
 

 
October 2, 2024 
 
 
Clark County Council 
1300 Franklin  
Vancouver, WA 98666 
 
 
RE: Support for Clean Water Division’s 2025-2030 Capital Plan 
 
 
Dear Councilors: 
 
The Clark County Clean Water Commission’s mission is to work with our community and leadership to 
improve and protect Clark County watersheds from the impacts of stormwater runoff, point and non-point 
pollution sources, and other risks to the ecological integrity and quality of our surface water resources.    
 
The Clean Water Commission strives to achieve healthy watersheds throughout Clark County and to ensure 
the integrity of the water cycle, as defined by commonly accepted best standards. With our mission in mind, 
at our October 2, 2024, meeting the Commission voted to strongly support the Clark County Clean Water 
Division's 2025-2030 Stormwater Capital Plan.  
 
We encourage you to approve this plan since it will have significant and lasting impacts on how Clark 
County’s stormwater is treated, and its harmful effects better mitigated. The Commission appreciates your 
ongoing support of stormwater capital projects and watershed improvement efforts for the benefit of Clark 
County residents. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ted Gathe, Chair 
Clark County Clean Water Commission 
 
 
 
 
cc:   Devan Rostorfer 
        Jeff Schnabel 
       Clean Water Commissioners 
 

https://www.clark.wa.gov/public-works/stormwater

